
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 March 19, 2003 

 
 

Mr. Tony Zielinski  
Common Council Administration Manager 
City Clerk's Office 

City Hall, Room 205 
 
 

Dear Mr. Zielinski: 
 
The Health Department would like a resolution opened in title only for Common 

Council approval.  The resolution would approve the acceptance and subsequent 
expenditures of contributions received by the City for the Health Department’s 

public health initiatives.  The title resolution is attached.  Additional 
information will be forthcoming.   
 

Thank you for your consideration.    
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 

 
                              Janet Nell 

Administrative Specialist-Sr.  
Attachment 


